

Professional Engineers of Oregon Educational Foundation

Between now and Memorial Day
Need 100+ Engineers to give \$100.00 and more



LET'S HONOR OUR PROFESSION BY INVESTING IN OUR FUTURE

PLEASE JOIN US TO MEET THE PEO EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION SPRING 2021 FUNDRAISING CHALLENGE AND SUPPORT OUR OREGON ENGINEERING STUDENTS

Each year we receive heart-felt expressions of gratitude from the students who receive our scholarships. The financial support is truly appreciated and enables students to complete their degrees with a little less financial hardship. And they know that the engineers of Oregon are supporting them in their pursuit of licensure. The future belongs to our students... let's help them excel and thrive as Professional Engineers!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

David Bassett match of \$10K in memorial of PEO members Dave Holman, PE, FPEO, Bill Galli, PE, Ralph Drewfs, PE and Mark Hampton, PE, FPEO.

COUNT ME IN!

Donation of \$______ I would like my donation to be anonymous. My gift is in honor or in memory of someone: _______ Check enclosed Authorized to charge my credit card CREDIT CARD # _______ CSC NUMBER _____ EXPIRATION DATE _______ Name: _______ Address: _______ Email: ______ Phone #: _______

Email to: peo@oregonengineers.org
Mail to c/o Professional Engineers of Oregon
70 SW Century Dr., Suite 100 PMB 353, Bend, OR 97702

Thank you for your contribution! The Professional Engineers of Oregon Educational Foundation is a 501c3 - EIN 93-0666849.

Signature: Date: